
 
 

Professional Notice 
To:  Pharmacy Professionals 

From: The Nova Scotia College of Pharmacists 

Date:  March 12, 2019 

Re:  Archived Webinar: NSCP Standards of Practice: Prescribing Drugs 

 

The Nova Scotia College of Pharmacists is pleased to inform you that a recording of the NSCP webinar for Phase 
One of the revised Standards of Practice: Prescribing Drugs is now available on the Dalhousie University 
Continuing Pharmacy Education website:  

https://www.dal.ca/faculty/health/cpe/programs/online-programs-andwebinars/standards-of-practice-
prescribing-drugs.html 

If you have any questions regarding the webinar or the Standards, please contact Anne Marentette, Pharmacy 
Practice Manager at amarentette@nspharmacists.ca 
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